

## Letter of Acceptance

February 15, 2021

Dear Carlos Eduardo Fonseca Largo,

On behalf of the Review Committee for the Twenty-eighth International Conference on Learning, 7-9 July 2021 at Jagiellonian University, Kraków, Poland, this letter confirms your presentation proposal "El Mito Del Curriculum Intercultural En El Sistema Educativo Formal" has been accepted. We believe that your presentation and participation in general discussions will make a significant contribution to the conference.

The annual conference is an integral component of The Learner Research Network. Founded in 1989, The Learner Research Network is brought together around a common concern for learning in all its sites, formal and informal, and at all levels, from early childhood, to schools, colleges and universities, and adult, community and workplace education.

You can find regularly updated information about the conference on our website: https://sobreaprendizaje.com/congreso-2021 Should you require further information or have any questions, please visit the Knowledge Base: https://cgscholar.com/cg\_support/es

We do hope you will be able to attend this important and timely event.

Yours Sincerely,

Dr. William Cope

President, Common Ground Research Networks, USA

Professor, Department of Education Policy, Organization & Leadership, College of

Education, University of Illinois, Urbana-Champaign, USA